
 

 
 

 

 

 

DRAFT 
 
October 22, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Martha Meeker 
Board Chair 
State Aviation Board 
C/o Oregon Department of Aviation 
3040 25th Street S.E. 
Salem, Oregon  97302 
 
RE: Aurora State Airport 
 
Dear Ms. Meeker: 
 
We know that the Oregon Aviation Board is considering the Aurora State Airport Master Plan at your 
meeting on October 31, 2019.   
 
Per the attached letter sent by the City of Wilsonville on June 14, 2019, we write to reiterate our 
standing as an interested party with respect to the potential expansion of the facility and development 
of adjacent land.   
 
While the period for public comment has passed, we hope you will consider Clackamas County’s 
interests as important in this matter and will share this letter with your Board colleagues. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
Jim Bernard, Chair 
On behalf of the Clackamas County Board of Commissioners 
 
cc Marion County Commission 

Wilsonville City Council 
 Aurora City Council 
 


